
ñI enjoyed  

having  

independence..ô 

- Michaela   

Summer fun! 
 

During the summer we 
went camping - twice!  
We had a very wet day 
out cycling in the Forest 
of Dean and enjoyed 
raft building at 

Llandegfedd, as well as 
our  yearly trip to Barry 

Island! 

Great day had by all at Barry Island!! 

This year has gone past so quickly! Weôve had a 

very busy summer and October half term since 

our last newsletter. Hopefully you are looking     

forward to and have booked onto some of our 

Christmas activities! See the full list at the back of 

the newsletter. 

If you have any ideas on activities/ trips etc. for 

next year please get in touch with your project 

worker.  Itôs all about what you want to do! 
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Alton Towers 
By Michaela 

 
I really enjoyed 

our day out at 

Alton Towersé 

My favourite ride 

was Thirteen 

because of the 

unexpected 

drop that       

Marcus was   

hiding from  

everyone!  

I enjoyed having 

independence 

and the bus 

journey. 

Scary Stuff at the Halloween Big Night Out! 

Big Night Out By Stacey 
 

I really enjoyed our 
óHalloweenô Big Night out at 
the Smirnoff Bar in Chepstow.  

 
It was good because we all 
got to see each from          

Abergavenny and Monmouth.  
 

I loved everyoneôs costumes, I 
was a zombie prisoner. I had 
fun dancing the night away!  


